
 

 

  

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 

We are writing this letter to inform you about an after school basketball club. It is open for children 

in year 4 and 5and will be held every Tuesday after school until 3.45pm. The club will start on 17th 

September 2019. It is a great way for children to keep fit, healthy and practice team skills. Places will 

be allocated on a first come first serve basis. Children are required to wear their PE kits. 

Please return the slip if you would like your child to attend. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 5 Team 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child_______________________ to attend Basketball club 
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